
Lomita School Loading Zone Study
Community Workshop

Thursday, January 16
open from 5:30pm to 6:30pm
at the Lomita STEAM Magnet School auditorium

As part of our ongoing effort to 
improve student safety around 
our schools, the City of Lomita is 
working to improve the pick-up 
experience and safe routes 
to school. Now, we need your 
ideas and feedback.

Join us as the City of Lomita identifies 
improvements to make it safer and easier 
for students to walk, bike, or roll to school, 
while addressing key school traffic issues.

For questions, contact:

Stop by at any time to:
•	 Learn about 

the study 
and its goals

•	 Share your experiences 
with pick-ups, drop-offs, and 
walking and biking to school

•	 Offer your ideas and 
input on safety and access 
improvements near the school

Lomita STEAM Magnet Elementary School 
community, please join us!

j.howell@lomitacity.com
publicworks@lomitacity.com 


